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Comments: This project is completely unwanted and unneeded by the people of western Montana. There is
plenty of lake resorts already established in Montana. This would only continue a long trend of ruining natural
areas in our state. This project is especially bad when you consider how few lakes are mostly undeveloped and
natural that the public can access. In short, LEAVE HOLLAND LAKE AND LODGE THE WAY THEY ARE!!!



